
From: Robert Herguth
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: FOIA request
Date: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 4:05:31 PM

Dear FOIA officer,
This is Bob Herguth with a request for records under the Illinois Freedom of
Information Act.
Specifically under FOIA I am requesting copies of any and all severance and exit
packages for former Metra employee Richard "Rick" Tidwell.
I also am requesting a copy of any and all personnel files for Mr. Tidwell, as well as
any and all documents related to his pension payouts.
Please note this is for a possible news story.
As such, I ask that all fees be waived as the law allows.
I ask that this information be conveyed electronically, to this email address:
rherguth@bettergov.org.
I ask that you please contact me with questions. My direct line is (312) 821-9030.
I appreciate your consideration.
Sincerely,
Bob Herguth
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